
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the force for positive change. 

 
16th May 2025 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 6 
 
A huge well done to Year 6 pupils this week; they have shown resilience and determination during SATs 
week! We are so impressed with their positive attitudes and their mature behaviour. Thank you to the 
staff team for running a special breakfast for them each day and making sure that the children are 
happy and focused. Year 6, we are very proud of you!  
 

Ice Cream sales -Ice Ice Baby Promotion Video  
 
Pupils from ‘After School Care’ led by Ms Yarboye prepared a lovely promotional video ‘Ice Ice Baby’ to 
advertise our weekly sales of ice-creams and lollies in the playground. Every Thursday and Friday, in the 
playground, staff teams will be selling ice-creams and lollies. As a school, we are hoping to raise funds for 
much required school resources for the children.  We hope that the whole community will support us and 
with a bit of luck, the sun will be shining. 
 
 

Enfield Heights’ Got Talent- Calling on all the talented performers 
 
I hope that you have been supporting your child/ren to practise for our very first edition of ‘Enfield Heights 
Got Talent’.  We can’t wait to see the children shine and share their amazing talents – talents they might 
not usually get to show us during the school day. Whether it’s karate skills, musical instruments from 
different cultures, magic tricks, singing, dancing, or something completely unique – we want to see it! This 
event is a celebration of the creativity that our Enfield Heights pupils show every day. The Final of Enfield 
Heights Got Talent will take place on Monday 16th June after school and everyone can watch it in the 
playground– please don’t miss it!  



 

  
 

 
*Exciting News: Enfield Heights International Day and Summer Fete are Coming!* 
 
Our PTA, which is in need of volunteers, is thrilled to launch our summer fete fundraiser: 
*INTERNATIONAL DAY!*  
*Friday 4th July 3pm-6.00pm* 
All funds raised will go towards school resources for the new academic year, and there are lots of ways 
you can get involved: 
 

          Volunteer for running a stall on the afternoon 

         Help with setup on the day 

        Bake for the cake stall 

                    Donate tombola prizes 

             Donate high-quality toys, books & games 

      Buy tickets for our fabulous raffle (sale starts in June) 

              And most importantly—*come along and enjoy the fete!* 

         

  lass  o nds  Th  sda    nd  a  

 The  emi  inal   onda    th   ne  

 The G and  inal   onda  the   th of
  ne  a e  s hool 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

• Anyone can enter! 

• Acts can be solo, pairs or small groups (we are restricting groups to 
no more than 4 people) 

• Acts can be anything, e.g. comedy, magic, singing, gymnastic 
sequence, dance, karate demonstration, debating, story writing, etc. 

• Performances should be between 3 and 5 minutes  

• Children must supply their own music (if needed) on USB or their 
own device  



 

 
For this sponsorship to work, we 

require at least 25 volunteers; please 
contact Sapna Chapman our PTA 
mum (Year 3) or schools office.  

Thank you for your support. 

 
Stay tuned for more details on how you can help. But for now—*save the date* and get ready for a 
fantastic day supporting our school. 
 
BRING £1 for non-uniform day: 
On Friday 4th July, children will be encouraged to come dressed in their own cultural attire representing 
their country of origin and pay £1.  
 
 

Art Exhibition- Friday 20th June at 2.30-4pm 

 
Following on from the successes of previous Art Exhibitions, I am pleased to invite you to view this year’s 
Art Exhibition linked to LOVE and inspired by famous artists. It will take place in the school hall on Friday 
20th June at 2.30-4pm.  

                      
 riday  une  th   .  pm  pm 

   an d a !

PLEASE HELP us to raise more money for the school by signing 
up to have a board.  
 
The Castles Estate Agents kindly agreed to sponsor our Summer 
Fete again. Back in December we raised over £300 for having 30 
boards erected at £10 for every board. 
 
The Castles agreed again that there is no upper limit but would aim 
to have 25/30 boards for this fundraising opportunity to work. This 
is the easiest £300 we can make to support schools projects-new 
resources for the children. 
 
The Castles would cover all costs for the board printing, erecting 
and removal of boards etc. The board company they use are 
professional and insured. Boards are either stacked into soft 
ground or tied to gate post with wire. No holes will be drilled into 
your property. Typically, boards go up to 3-4 weeks before our 
event and are taken down a week after our fete. 
 

 



 

Love takes many forms—kindness between friends, the warmth of family, the joy of pets, and even the 
love for nature. EHA exhibition    5 is dedicated to showcasing pupils’ expressions of love through 
art/drawing. Whether it’s a heartfelt embrace, a bouquet, or a scene of friendship, we aim to bring love 
to life by drawing. Please come and view children’s work and celebrate together. 
As per many requests from last year, we will be selling the artwork following the exhibition to raise 
money for art resources.  
Reminder 
Last day of this half term is Thursday 22nd May  
INSET Day on Friday 23rd May 2025. 
School starts on Monday 2nd June 2025 
Key Dates for your diary 
 

Key Events When Notes for Parents 

EHA’s Exhibition  
‘   an d a ’ 

Friday 20th June (Change of date) 
 

2.30pm-4pm in the hall 
Open to all parents and carers.  

EHA’s Got Talent- Grand Final  Monday 16th June  3.15-4pm Muga 
All welcome 

Year 1-3 Sports day Tuesday 24th June 9.30-11am in the field (letters to 
follow) 

Reception Sports day  Tuesday 24th June  1.30-2.45pm in the field (letters 
to follow) 

Year 4-6 Sports day Wednesday 25th June 9.30-11am in the field (letters to 
follow) 

Year 6 Residential Trip to 
Danbury 

Wednesday 18th-Friday 20th June Details to follow  

PTA Non-uniform Day Friday 27th June Non-uniform day-tombola 
donation 

PTA Summer Fair  
International Day  

Friday 4th July 
3.15-6pm 

Non-Uniform day- wear your 
culture attire  
Volunteers and helpers required 
to help at the fair 

Year 6 Production Wednesday 16th July  For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/5pm 

Meet the new class 
teacher/Open Evening 

Tuesday 15th July 3.15-5pm 

Whole School Picnic Thursday 17th July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and 
bring your blanket and picnic 
goodies you wish to eat. Strictly 
NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Friday 18th July For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/9-10am 

With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 


